
 

Principal’s Update 

Term 3 Week 1 

21st July 2020 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parents, 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back for Term 3. We hope you had a wonderful holiday.  We are looking forward to a busy, 
and somewhat normal term. 
 
Enrolment Letters                                                                                                 

Letter of offer for Kindergarten 2021 have been emailed. We are still accepting enrolments if you 
know anyone who wishes to enrol their child.  

Covid Update 

Given the increased number of positive cases around Sydney, we will continue to maintain the 
restrictions that were in place at the end of last term.  

Afternoon pickup will remain the same so please remember to follow the correct procedures to 
allow for flow and social distancing. 
 
Please note that we are still restricting adults entering the school site.  Children will still need to be 
dropped at the gate.  

Music Bus             

The Music Bus will resume this term.  They have shared their cleaning protocols with the school, and 
I believe they will ensure our children are safe. 

Sick Children                                                                                                             

Can I please ask that you ensure your children stay at home if they are sick?  This especially includes 
children with any cold or flu symptoms. Until we are sure the Coronavirus is controlled, we must 
continue to follow the Health Department Guidelines. Given this, we will need to send children 
home if they show any of these symptoms. Thank you for your support and understanding in our 
endeavours to keep our children safe. 

School Hygienist                                                                                                          

During Term 2, the Catholic Schools Office employed a hygienist to clean the school, particularly the 
classrooms and bathrooms. The CSO is continuing this throughout Term 3. 

School Academic Reports                                                                                            

The school academic reports will go onto Compass this Friday.  The delay has allowed teachers a 
little more time to work with the children. As we previously told you, the reports will be different to 
the regular report as they have been adjusted to accommodate the changed semester. The end of 
year report will return to the normal format and detail. 

Canteen Winter Menu via QKR                                                                              

There will be online lunch orders via QKR only (no cash)                                                                                       
Canteen will be available for online orders on Wednesdays and Fridays each week                                           
No recess or lunch over the counter service                                                                                                               
If it is not on the QKR menu, it is not available 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Yvette Owens                                                                                                                                                

PRINCIPAL                                                                                                              


